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Senior High students have been recently busy with University Fairs and
University visits. Our students, along with many others are now able to
make informed decisions concerning attendance at the many universities
represented at these fairs. Below is a photo of students from grades 11 and
12 during their visit to Abu Dhabi University.

Senior High- Potential Graduates

Course Selection Deadlines- Message from Mr. Jeff-Student Counselor
As you know, Course Registration for the 2022-23 school year is underway! Each
group of students has been sent via GOOGLE CLASSROOM, a formal
registration sheet which needs to have a parents signature on it.
I am available to help individual students or families with these decisions. You can
request a FTF meeting ( Requires 96 hour PCR test), Google Meeting or write via
email for answers to your questions.

Deadline Group 2 is Friday March 18/22
Deadline Group 1 is Monday March 21/22

.



Just before Spring Break, students in
grades K – 9 received their second
term reports and virtual parent –
teacher interviews were held. As for
senior high, their Mid-Term reports will
be sent out later in the month of April.

Report Cards and Parent – Teacher Interviews



Field Trips … Fun and Educational
Students across all grade levels went on the long waited trips to the currently popular places in the UAE,
The National Abu Dhabi Aquarium and Expo 2020. Both trips were a fun and an educational learning experience to all the
students.
National Abu Dhabi Aquarium provided the opportunity where students stepped inside the shoes of a marine biologist through a
guided tour which introduced them to how to care for ‘sick’ marine animals and rescued sea turtles. They were also exposed to
the diverse marine life that The National Aquarium -Abu Dhabi provided. EXPO 2020 was a ‘must see’ so we were fortunate to
include our KGs and Grades 1&2 join the trips despite the distance. Students were entertained by the diversity of things that the
countries displayed.



What’s new in Senior High
Aside from university fairs and course selections, Senior High still enjoyed themselves.  Recently they had an in-school Senior High 
BBQ ending it with a Safari Trip at Al Khetim where they mingled with their friends and teachers outside the school setting.  



Annual Global Day

AGS community participated in our Annual Global Day through
having classrooms assigned to different countries. Students from
Grades K – 6 researched the country that their class has been
assigned to and worked on the aspects of the booth that will
represent the culture and traditions of this country. Then they went
classroom-hopping within their bubbles to see the various displays
that are presented.
Junior and Senior High students have been partnered together to
support each other in setting up booths near the cafeteria area after
having their teachers make a random choice of two countries.
Students were then encouraged to explore these booths based on a
given schedule.



AGS will be having their school holiday from
Saturday, March 26 until Sunday, April 9th,
2022. Classes will resume on Monday, April
10th, 2022.

We wish you all a wonderful Spring Break.


